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Dear Ann,

As we approach the end of another year at
Black Canyon Heritage Park, we are eager
to look ahead — to envision the future we
want to create and the bold steps we'll
take to get there.

Today, we want to share with you some of
the ambitious goals and innovative
strategies that will shape our work in the
coming years.

Building on the strong foundation of
support from people like you, we're
dreaming big and aiming high to protect
and enhance Arizona's precious riparian
habitats.

Here are just a few of the exciting initiatives on the horizon:

1. Expanding Our Reach: We're working
to establish new partnerships and
collaborative projects. This will extend the
impact of our conservation efforts beyond
BCHP's borders, leveraging our expertise
to benefit riparian ecosystems across the
state.

2. Advancing Climate Resilience: As
climate change impacts intensify, we're
developing adaptive management
strategies. This will help our habitats and
wildlife weather the storm. Strategies
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innovative water conservation techniques.

3. Empowering Citizen Science: We're
launching a new volunteer opportunity. We
will engage the public in hands-on
scientific research and monitoring that will
harness the power of community to drive
conservation forward.

4. Investing in Education: We're doubling
down on our commitment to environmental
education. We plan to expand our school
partnership programs, develop new
interpretive exhibits as well as online
learning resources. We want to cultivate
the next generation of conservation
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leaders.

Healthy habitats, healthy planet, healthy us. It's all
connected! Support BCHP's holistic approach to
conservation. ¥ @@

These are just a few of the visionary goals we've set for the years ahead — but we can't
achieve them without your support.

When you give to BCHP's Year-End Campaign, you're not just investing in our work today —
you're helping to lay the groundwork for a brighter, more sustainable future for Arizona's
riparian habitats and the communities that depend on them.

Will you join us in bringing this bold vision to life?
Every gift, no matter the size, helps propel us forward and brings us closer to realizing our
shared dreams for this precious landscape. Thank you for being a part of this journey.

With gratitude,

Bob Cothern, Chair
Black Canyon Heritage Park (a subsidiary of Black Canyon City Community Association)

P.S. Curious to learn more about our long-term vision and strategic plan? Call Ann
Hutchinson at 623.298.8628 to set up a meeting with Bob Cothern and Ann to dive into the
details and see how you can play a role in shaping the future of conservation at BCHP.
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